
Dates for your diary: 

Online ICT workshop— 4th 

December 2023. Links will be 

sent for both Nursery classes 

via class dojo. 

Fine Motor Workshop—  

Caterpillar class—6th Decem-

ber 2023 

Butterfly class– 7th December 

2023 

More information to be sent via 

class dojo 

Christmas production 

There are 2 days set for our 
Christmas production with 
morning and afternoon per-
formances: 

 

11th of December 9.30 am 
and 1.15 pm -parents with 
children  in buggies. 

 

12th of December— 9.30 
am adults only ( no buggies) 

 

 

Learning Dispositions 

At our school we aim to 

equip our children with the 

skills necessary to become 

independent and effective 

learners. We promote   

positive learning             

dispositions by talking 

about four characters, 

some of which you may 

have heard of:   
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Team Ant 

Here are the traits of our  
character Team Ant: 

 

We work together.   

 

We are good team  

players. 

 

We listen to each other. 

 

We like to say ‘Well done!’ 
to others when they have 
good ideas  

Congratulations! 

We would like to say well done to the following children who have impressed staff by 

demonstrating the dispositions of Team Ant at school. 

                    Caterpillar Class                        Butterfly Class 

   
           

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We would like to thank you for 
supporting your children on 
Yellow Day. Many children 
brought in a yellow object to 
school. This was a wonderful 
opportunity to develop the 
children’s oracy skills and 
over time their confidence in 
speaking in sentences will 
continue to grow. 

The children have  

thoroughly enjoyed exploring 
the autumn leaves and     
insects as part of the indoor 
and outdoor curriculum. 

I would also like to remind 
parents about the importance 

of NOT using pushchairs and 
buggies when collecting 
Nursey children. It is         
incredibly important for their 
physical development as well 
as social interaction. For  
example, eye contact, singing 
and talking. This DOES NOT 
happen if your child is in a 
pushchair. Walking with your 
child does take more time and 
this needs to be planned into 
your day but the benefits of  

walking together are 

immense. 

 

 

Salome 

For working with her friends to build a house 
with the blocks. Well done Salome, excellent 
team work! 

Hitansh  

For always trying really hard when playing. He has 
built a wonderful train track with his friends.  

Excellent team work Hitansh, keep it up! 
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